
 

APPAREL EXPORT PROMOTION COUNCIL, GURUGRAM 
 

AEPC/HO/EP/IATF - 2022 

5th November, 2022 
 

 

Participation in “International Apparel and Textile Fair” in Dubai, 

UAE (From 28th To 30th November, 2022) 

Dear Member, 

 

Please refer to our Circular No. AEPC/HO/EP/IATF-2022 Dated 7th October, 2022 regarding participation in 
the” International Apparel and Textile Fair” in Dubai, UAE (From 28th to 30th November, 2022) Copy of the 
Circular is attached for your ready reference. 

It may please be noted that since the fair is around the corner and we have still not received  the MAI grants 
from the Government.  Hence, it is requested to submit full payment i.e Rs. 3,10,000 immediately, in case if 
you are willing to participate. Also kindly note, once the grant is received the same shall be reimbursed to the 

eligible exhibitor as per the MAI Guidelines. The Bank details are given below: 

  
Payment can also be made through NEFT/RTGS to the following account: 
BENEFICIARY: APPAREL EXPORT PROMOTION COUNCIL 
SAVING A/C NO: 180401000020000 
IFS CODE: IOBA0001804 
BANK: INDIAN OVERSEAS BANK 
ADDRESS: BRANCH – APPAREL HOUSE, SECTOR 44, INSTITUTIONAL AREA, GURUGRAM – 122003 

 

 The last date for deposit of payment is 10th November, 2022 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
(S. Hari Krishnan) 

 Director(EP) 
 

 

Enclosure : Copy of Circular (Click here to view) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.aepcindia.com/system/files/Revised%20-%20IATF%20.pdf


 


